
From: Rodriguez, Victor [mailto:VRodriguez@rwbaird.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2011 11:34 AM 
To: Scanlon, Amy 
Cc: Anne Rodriguez 
Subject: 209 N. Prospect 
 
Amy, 
 
I am writing you to voice our approval of the project that is being considered for 209 
N. Prospect.  My wife Anne and I live at 211 Lathrop and can see where the house 
would be located from our front yard.  We are excited to welcome Matt, Julie and 
their family back to the neighborhood.  We believe that they have been extremely 
thoughtful, understanding and have communicated well their plans to those in the 
immediate vicinity.  We know that this requires change in the landscape however this 
lot was originally intended to be a home and the owners have been considerate in 
working well within the lots parameters.  Please do not hesitate to give me a call if I 
can be of further assistance. 
 
Regards,  
 
Victor E. Rodriguez 
Vice President 
HGMR INVESTMENT MANAGEMENT 
Robert W. Baird & Co. 
One South Pinckney Street, Ste. 600 
Madison, WI  53703 
(608) 252-5730 (direct) 
(608) 628-8569 (cell)      
(800) 684-7225  
(608) 252-5785 (fax) 
www.hgmrinvestmentmanagement.com  

 

********************************************************************** 

Robert W. Baird & Co. Incorporated does not accept buy, sell or other transaction orders by e-mail, or any instructions by 
e-mail that require a signature. This e-mail message, and any attachment(s), is not an offer, or solicitation of an offer, to 
buy or sell any security or other product. Unless otherwise specifically indicated, information contained in this 
communication is not an official confirmation of any transaction or an official statement of Baird. The information provided 
is subject to change without notice. This e-mail may contain privileged or confidential information or may otherwise be 
protected by other legal rules. Any use, copying or distribution of the information contained in this e-mail by persons or 
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete 
the material from any computer on which it exists. Baird, in accordance with applicable laws, reserves the right to monitor, 
review and retain all electronic communications, including e-mails, traveling through its networks and systems. E-mail 
transmissions cannot be guaranteed to be secure, timely or error-free. Baird therefore recommends that you do not send 
any sensitive information such as account or personal identification numbers by e-mail. 
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